
Borough of Matawan 
 

Public Notice 

 
The Borough of Matawan Citizen Participation Group is holding a Public Hearing on Tuesday, 

June 19, 2018, at 7:00 PM, at the Matawan Municipal Community Center, 201 Broad Street, 

Matawan, New Jersey Main Meeting Room for the purposes of soliciting ideas for projects which 

will be submitted to the Monmouth County Office of Community Development for funding. 

 

On Tuesday, June 19, 2018 at 7:00 PM the Borough of Matawan will conduct a public meeting at 

the Matawan Municipal Community Center, 201 Broad Street, Matawan, New Jersey Main 

Meeting Room on the contents of an application to be submitted to the Monmouth County Office 

of Community Development.  

 

The public is invited to this Hearing at which time there will be an opportunity to ask questions 

and provide comment. 

 

Karen Wynne, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 


